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I would be very inconvenienced if the through trains from London
Kings Cross to Inverkeithing were withdrawn.   The elderly find it
hard to move luggage in and out of trains.   At present we can be
helped into the train at Inverkeithing and can arrange help in
London.   A change in Edinburgh which means a change in platform would
be a substantial barrier to transport for the elderly.

Colin Maitland Dougall
Dowhill
Kelty
Fife
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To: Rail 2014
Subject: East Coast rail services north of Edinburgh


